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Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

 

CHANGE OF ASX CODE 

 

Effective 1 September 2017 

 
 

Vita Life Sciences Limited (the “Company”) advises that from Friday 1 September 2017, the Company’s 

shares on the ASX will commence trading under the ASX code “VLS” replacing the existing ASX code 

VSC. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Vita Life Sciences Limited 

 

 
Chin L Khoo 

Company Secretary 

 

Email: enquiries@vitalifesciences.com.au 

 


